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Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to thank you for your ongoing patience and support as we deal with the difficult circumstances 
surrounding our school building.  
 
On behalf of all the staff at Greenacres, I would like to say how impressed we have been with all the children since 
coming back to school after the Easter break. They have risen to the challenges of the current situation with maturity 
and understanding. We are so proud of them.  
 
We are also delighted to say that attendance has remained very good and we would like to thank all parents for your 
continued support in this. 
 
Obviously, we realise that the current situation is not ideal. That said, the children have settled very well into their 
new routine, and we are pleased that the arrangements we have put in place as a temporary solution are working.  
 
We know that there have been some issues around toileting among some of our very youngest pupils. To address this 
issue, we are having some temporary toilets put up on the Greenacres site. These are not the only toilets on site, but 
they are there as additional provision. 
 
In terms of the Greenacres building, we have had inspections of the site this week in preparation for contractors 
coming in next week. This means that next week there will be works taking place on the site. Please be assured that 
these works will be done safely away from children and staff. 
 
We are now starting to return to more of our normal activities following a settling-in period and further 
communications will be sent out to you regarding PE, swimming and music sessions for the children. 
 
Over the next week we will be circulating some diary dates for some exciting summer activities, such as music and 
sporting events. We really hope as many parents as possible will be able to attend.   
 
As a final point, please can I remind all parents to be safe and courteous when parking for collection and drop off of 
their children, we have had some concerns raised by local residents and obviously want to ensure that we continue 
our positive relationship with our community. 
 
Thank you again for your patience and forbearance at this time. It means a lot to us to have such a supportive parent 
community.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 

Louise Bridge 

Principal 


